Friday 19 March 2021

Kia ora e te whanau,

Next Wednesday 24th March, KNS is having our annual cultural festival.

To celebrate in Room 30 we are having a shared lunch/kai that day.

If you are able, please provide a plate of food for your child to share with the class.

Food that is special to your family’s culture/ heritage is preferred but not a necessity.

% Our school has a no nut policy as there are many

children with severe allergies. Please be conscious of

this when preparing your food.

% Itis easier if food can be stored at room temperature

in the class during the day but we do have a small

fridge if necessary.

% Please provide any equipment needed to eat the food i.e. a knife to cut a cake.

Any questions or queries, please contact me on Class Dojo. | will send home a hard copy of this
newsletter on Monday.

Nga mihi nui,

Whaea Whakarongo a.k.a Ms Tauranga



